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EDITORIAL 

 

XXII 
 

 

As we enter 2022, 

 

We have finished another year with Covid-19. 

We would like to thank the researchers who supported this issue with their articles and 

refereeing. 

Hope to see you in a healthy, peaceful and happy working year... 

 

PhD, Assoc. Prof. Ülkü KARAMAN 

Editor  


